
NPKDOLL MANUFACTURER
Contact Person: Martin      Email: Martin@npkdoll.com       Whatsapp/Tel: 0086-10-13575726745

MODEL NO PICTURE DESCRIPTION MATERAIL PACKING MOQ/sets UNIT PRICE FOB 
SHENZHEN

22NPK1501

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK6904

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK6901

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22RB02

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

BB007G

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

NPK55B

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

20NPK1501 20inches silicone vinyl doll, 
1/4 length arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 28USD/set

20NPK1502 20inches silicone vinyl doll, 
1/4 length arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 28USD/set

22NPK6170B

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK6093D

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set
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22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

Lucy02

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK6266F

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK6902

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK6903

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NX206-A

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22RB01

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22RB02

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22RB06

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22RB11G

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22RB110

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set
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22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22RB112

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

BB007M

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

TY1105P

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK6194Q

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK6264A

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK1502

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK1409

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK3394K

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set

22NPK3392Q

22inches reborn baby 
doll,hand rooted 

mohair,3/4 length silicone 
vinyl arms and legs

good quality 
silicone vinyl

Base on buyer's 
requirement 300 38USD/set


